
               "Extra 557 Returning"    Limited Edition Prints
Engine 557 Restoration Company, commissioned well known artist J. 
Craig Thorpe to produce a painting of Alaska Railroad 557.   Titled 
"Extra 557 Returning", the painting portrays 557 as an Extra rounding 
the bend at M.P 68, while pulling an excursion train in 1950.  

A limited edition of numbered prints (1-557) are available on 80 lb. 
archival paper.    

Un-numbered Giclee prints on canvas are also available.  

                      You can order by e-mail to:  sewtrain557@gmail.com

Order Form :    Name ________________________________   Phone ___________________

Street or Box _______________________ City_____________________ ZIP______________

e-mail ___________________________________________________

Make your selection:    ""Extra 557 Returning"  by J. Craig Thorpe for Engine 557 Restoration Company   

_____Limited Edition print on 80 lb paper numbered 1-557 at $100.00 ea.       Available numbers today 
56- 556 

____   Giclee prints on canvas are unnumbered  and available for $150.00 ea.

_____If mail delivery is required add a shipping and handling charge of $15.00.

Checks should be made out to “Engine 557 Restoration Company” and 
mailed to:

Engine 557 Restoration Company

PO Box 873560 

Wasilla, Alaska 99687-5360 


